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Registration is open for Fall 2025 Hebrew Classes
Registration is open for a 3-part series that celebrates the 40-year
anniversary of women in our RA; 1st session is Wednesday, September 3,
2025
"Women Rabbis as Change Agents" starts Wed. Sept. 3, 2025 7PM ET. Must
Pre-Register

Good & Welfare

 

Click on the Calendar icon for 2025-2026 GSR Calendar
(Revised 8-26-25)

All times listed are Eastern Time

MESSAGE FROM SHEILA KAUFMAN, GSR PRESIDENT

Dear Affiliate,

Shalom!
 
I can’t believe summer is over this weekend, or at least the
summer from June to Labor Day, I know we have a few
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more weeks. But just the thought of getting back to a
schedule of school, work, and of course the high holidays
brings a cold blast to wake you up. We actually got away
for a long weekend to visit our son up at Syracuse where
we took in a few baseball games as he worked. He did
come up and sit with us for a few innings! Then we took in
a day at the NY State Fair. However brief it was, I tried my
best to relax a bit before the beginning of my second year
as President. 
 
The summer workshops were quite successful. If you
missed them or need to review. The videos with their
presentations in them, are as follows:
Aug. 4 - GSR Programming Workshop
Aug. 11 - GSR Membership Workshop
Aug. 13 - GSR Torah Fund Workshop
 
They can also be found on the GSR website.
 
Please remember that the Garden State Region Board members and I are here to support
and answer all of your questions. I look forward to hearing and going to your programs.
Remember to send your program flyers in pdf or jpg format to be included in the
Newsletter so that we can publicize it for you!
  
May the hostages continue to come home to their loved ones and let there be peace.

Shabbat Shalom,

Sheila 
Sheila Kaufman
​President, Garden State Region WLCJ
gsrpresident24@wlcj.org
"Networking to engage, enrich and empower Conservative Jewish women"

2024-2026 EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

President - Sheila Kaufman 
VP, Programming - Susan Winter
VP, Sisterhood/Affiliate Support - Cheryl Sessler
VP, Torah Fund - Sindy Manas 
Secretary, Communications - Ilene Rothman 
Secretary, Corresponding - Susan Sferas 
Secretary, Financial - Lisa Katz 
Secretary, Recording - Carol Kotch
Treasurer - Donna Franklin
Parliamentarian - Dorothy Cohen
Immediate Past President - Lynette Seader
Advisor to the Board  - Meryl Balaban
Advisor to the Board - Heddy Belman

​Torah Fund supports programs and scholarships at
the five Conservative/Masorti global institutes of

higher education.

Message from SINDY MANAS, GSR TORAH FUND VP

Our Torah Fund campaign theme for 2025-2026 is Oseh Shalom (Maker of Peace). Oseh
Shalom bimromav, “may the One who makes peace in the heavens, make peace for us
and all of the people of Israel”, appears at the end of the Kaddish and in other prayers and
is also a song. Through Torah Fund, we help foster Jewish unity by our support of the five
global Conservative/Masorti institutes of higher education.
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Donors are encouraged to give online. Make sure you enter the name of your
sisterhood/affiliate. Online donations receive a receipt at the end of the transaction. Online
donations can be made at: https://inspired.jtsa.edu/give/649648/#!/donation/checkout

Benefactor pins are given to donors in recognition of their contribution to the campaign of
$180 or more. Guardian pins which include the pearl are given with a donation of $300 or
more. They are distributed by the local Torah Fund Chairs. Donors giving a donation of
$600 or more receive their pins directly from the Torah Fund office. The distribution of
pins is expected during the first two weeks of September.
A donation in any amount is greatly appreciated. If you are mailing checks to the Torah
Fund office please use a trackable mailing service.

A plaque commemorating the new Women’s League Study Space at the Jewish
Theological Seminary (JTS) in NYC will be presented on October 9th at JTS. This was
made possible by completion of the special Torah Fund campaign "Creating New Spaces".
I hope to attend in person. Let me know if you would also like to attend.

Our Region Annual Torah Fund Event will be on November 16, 2025. Please save the
date. Details will follow.

Thank you for all you do for Torah Fund.

As we work for Torah Fund in the coming year to support our five schools of
Conservative/Masorti Judaism, we sincerely hope the world finds peace and serenity.
 
Shabbat Shalom,

Sindy Manas
Torah Fund VP Garden State Region
Smanas750e@gmail.com
(908) 208-8230

https://inspired.jtsa.edu/give/649648/#!/donation/checkout
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Click HERE to send a Torah Fund E-Card
Click HERE to donate to this year's 2025-26 Torah Fund Campaign
Click HERE to donate to the Creating New Spaces Campaign
Click HERE to donate to the Torah Fund Legacy Society
Click HERE for the Torah Fund Chadashot Newsletter

Torah Fund pins will be distributed in September.
Any questions please e-mail Sindy Manas at smanas750e@gmail.com.

GSR REGION PROGRAMS

Sun. Nov. 16, 2025 - GSR Torah Fund Event
Sun. May 3, 2026 - GSR Spring Conference

SISTERHOOD AFFILIATE PROGRAMS

Do you have any programs that you would like others to know about? Let us know. Please
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send your programs that you would like posted to both Ilene Rothman and Sheila
Kaufman.

PROGRAMS FROM WOMEN'S LEAGUE
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Your copy should address 3 key questions: Who am I writing for (audience)? Why should they care (benefit)? What
do I want them to do (call-to-action)?

Create a great offer by adding words like "free," "personalized," "complimentary," or "customized." A sense of
urgency often helps readers take action, so consider inserting phrases like "for a limited time only" or "only 7
remaining!"



GOOD AND WELFARE - GARDEN STATE REGION
Share your news and nachas with us!

Let us know if you have any simchas, well wishes, and sorrows to pass on to Sheila Kaufman.

Birthday Wishes
Wishing all who have August and September anniversaries and birthdays, Yom Huledet
Sameach!

mailto:gsrpresident24@wlcj.org


Refeuah Shlemah 
Wanda Pitzele, CGLR President
Gina Seman, Pacific Southwest Region President

Baruch Dayan HaEmet
With sadness we advise you of the passing of Gary Zuckerman z"l, husband of WLCJ Board
member Stacy Zuckerman. Messages of condolence may be sent to Stacy by email to
seaboardcommunications@wlcj.org or to her home: 55 Garden Drive, Alexandria, VA
22304

Make a Donation to the Garden State Region to:

Honor someone special
Wish a Mazel Tov to a Bar/Bat Mitzvah family
Send get well wishes
Send condolences

Our Scholarship Fund helps to send women to WLCJ Convention and Leadership Institute
where they learn necessary skills to share with our sisterhoods.

The Sunshine Fund supports members of the GSR Board in their time of need.

The Evelyn Auerbach Education Fund to sponsor an annual GSR Region educational event.

To make donations, contact Donna Franklin GSR Treasurer, at gsrtreasurer@wlcj.org and
include which fund(s) to make the donation to.

​Or mail your check payable to "GSR-WLCJ" to
Donna Franklin, 7 Liddy Place, West Caldwell, NJ 07006

Donations can also be made via Credit Card. ​

Donate to GSR using Credit Card

 
Read more

PRAYER FOR HOSTAGES

mailto:gsrtreasurer@wlcj.org
https://buy.stripe.com/9AQ3eD3363JDeLCfYY
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MAKOM B'YACHAD

Share your Sisterhood Happenings with us!
Look for all the info both here and on our Website & Facebook pages!

Follow the Garden State Region!

​If you would like to contribute a flyer or picture to upload please forward to
Ilene Rothman and Sheila Kaufman.

​Click here to connect with the Garden State Region Facebook page.
Click here to visit the Garden State Region website.

Make sure to click both Like and Follow. It's another great way to learn about everything
happening in our Region.
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